
 

 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities will receive sealed bids until 2:00 P.M. (CST) on 
May 2, 2024 (prevailing time) at which time bids will be opened and read aloud 
for the:  

 
BID No.  24-05-010 

TRANSMISSION POLE REPLACEMENTS  
 

Owensboro Municipal Utilities (OMU), a municipal power distributor, is requesting bids 
for the labor and equipment to change out two (2) 80ft transmission-class tangent poles. 
This is NOT a reconductor job.  

 
All existing transmission class poles to be replaced are wood; all new transmission class 
poles will be steel and provided by OMU along with all other necessary materials. These 
poles support a variation of one 69kV transmission line and one 15kV distribution under-
build line. All 69kV lines will be de-energized throughout the project; however, the 15kV 
distribution under-build line will have to remain energized resulting in 15kV HOT work. 
 
 
A formal agreement shall be executed by both parties following award with terms and 
conditions agreeable to both parties prior to commencement of work.   
 
Prospective bidders may obtain copies of the bid documents and specifications 
by sending an e-mail with your Company Name and a brief description of your 
business.  Contact Derek Price, Buyer, via e-mail:  pricedm@omu.org.  
 
OMU reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities. 

 


